
Dear Parents,
It’s with great delight that I welcome you and our children back to
school after the Easter break. It’s our belief that the holiday was
refreshing and our children are totally rejuvenated and ready for the
last lap of this academic journey. We welcome some new families into
our great and warm community of pupils, parents and staff.

RESUMPTION
Our lovely children were received back to school in the usual Blooming
Greens way. They are precious kings and queens and so they had a
royal welcome walking on the red carpet. It was indeed a joyful day
for all of us at Blooming Greens School.

GAMES FESTIVAL
Our Maiden Games Festival has come and gone but its memory will
forever remain fresh in our minds. We appreciate you and our
children for making it a huge success. Those children who are yet to
collect their medals will receive theirs in the coming week. We will
communicate the exact date as soon as all arrangements are set.

WALK FOR LIFE
This term is full of activities for both children and parents. One of
these activities is Walk for Life. This is fixed for Saturday 8th June
2019 at 7am. Kindly mark this date in your diary. There will be a
customised shirt for you to wear on the day. Please be there.

FACILITIES
As usual, we are very proud of our continuous acquisition of new
devices and facilities. The just concluded Games Festival afforded us
the opportunity to acquire more facilities and musical instruments for
our Music Department. Our resolve to provide unrivalled international
standard education to our children will be pursued with all vigour.

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
Our teachers participated in series of professional trainings just
before resumption. This is to keep us abreast with International
Best Practices in the education industry. We are well equipped to
meet and surpass your expectations.
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Word of the Week

‘LIVID’

Green

Colour of the week

Achiever’s Assembly
Monday, May 6th, 2019 

Mr Fadare Adegboyega
Deputy Head of School

Saturday, June 8th. 2019

AISEN SPELLING BEE -Saturday, 
May 11th, 2019.

http://www.bloominggreensschool.com


GHANA TRIP
We are at the verge of concluding with the travel agency that is handling our summer
excursion to Ghana between 25th and 31st August 2019. Parents who are interested in
registering their children for the trip should please do so without further delays. Rest
assured that the children will have an unforgettable experience on the trip. You can’t afford
to miss out.

CONCLUSION
We solicit your usual support for us to achieve our set targets this new term. Kindly check the
communication books for homework, project, or any information from the school. We wish you
a very rewarding term ahead.

Thank you.

Adegboyega Fadare
Deputy Head of School
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Easter Parade Invite

B                                   SUSAN House  =

JOSEPH House =
KINGS House   =
BLOOM House =

MORE PICTURES FROM THE GAMES FESTIVAL 
12/04/2019

RESUMPTION DAY (SUMMER TERM 2019)


